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Newsletter 26              Week beginning 1st April 2019 

EVERY SECOND COUNTS 
Respectful. Resilient. Resourceful. Reflective. Responsible. Ready. 

IN THE NEWS 
PTA Easter Egg-stravaganza 
On Thursday, our fantastic PTA ran an Easter Egg Hunt for the children. The children had lots of fun and 
got a yummy treat! A huge thank you to our PTA for organising it so well as it ran like clockwork. 
 
Anglo-Saxon Extended Learning 
On Tuesday, Class 4 went to the Braintree Museum as a culmination of their learning about the Anglo-
Saxons. As always, their behaviour was impeccable and the people at the museum were impressed by 
the children’s knowledge. A huge thank you to Mrs Hughes for organising such an informative trip. 
 
Uniform Reminder 
We look forward to welcoming the children back after Easter wearing the correct uniform and school 
shoes. Please remember that trainers are not part of everyday uniform and are only suitable for PE. 

CELEBRATE 
 
 

Montgomerie Mentions:  Mia, Finnley, Nell, Evelyn, Elsie-Mai, Brooke, 
Leomi-Rae, Erin, Class 4, Class 5 

3PR Winners: Class 5 

ATTENDANCE 
 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%. The government has clarified the position regarding the 
term ‘regular’ attendance. It means children must be in school EVERY DAY. Every second counts at 
Montgomerie. We must  work together to improve attendance and punctuality even more.  
 

EYFS 90.67% Below national 

Class 1 97.92% Above national 

Class 2 98.62% Above national 

Class 3 93.00% Below national 

Class 4 97.99% Above national 

Class 5 98.33% Above national 

Class 6 95.81% Almost at national 
Whole School to 
date  95.62% Below national 

Weekly Average 95.98% Almost at national 

 

Class 
2 

MORE NEWS 
 

Dinner Money 
Please ensure you have paid any dinner money arrears on ParentPay as it is the end of the financial year 
and we need this up to date. Thank you. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a safe and happy Easter and we look forward to 
welcoming the children back into school on Tuesday 23rd April 2019. 
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